DeanslList participates in charity car show
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Some of the members of DeansList and the Dustball Rally recently participated in the Fast and
Furious Charity car show at Tinseltown East on Thursday, April 2nd. There were many cars in
attendance and on display, but there is no question that we had one of the most impressive
showings, with six cars total including: Dodge Challenger SRT-8, Porsche 911, Toyota MR2,
Porsche Boxster, Porsche 996, Ferrari 328, Ferrari F430, and a Nissan GT-R.

Pictures from the event taken by our own ghosTECH are posted here.



http://www.flickr.com/photos/deanslistus/sets/72157616646045424/

